Tami Johnson

Thank you for the opportunity to express an opinion from a Nikiski resident, who does not live far
from the proposed site of the soil remediation plant. I think that most of us are confused as to why
that particular spot was chosen for the facility. It is just across the street from several houses and
under a mile from our Nikiski, Middle/High School, post office, fire station and local market. As
mentioned at the town meeting, Nikiski residents are not against business, we just feel that a little
more consideration should be put into where the business is located. We would appreciate your
input and oversight in this respect, insisting that they do more research as far as the emissions and
the consequences the delivered contaminated soil has on the environment. So many areas need to
be explored before this facility should begin any type of treatment so close to houses and a school.
Thank you very much for your time and consideration. We rely on you folks to help assure the
safety of our community.



